
November 1, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The entire MERS staff is proud to present our 8th Annual Parent University event! 

Initially launched in 2016 as part of our American Education Week outreach, Parent University is
designed to help parents/guardians gain a better understanding of the curriculum in our
schools/classrooms and provide you with the tools and strategies to support your child’s
learning and growth at home.

This brochure contains information about all of the FREE, informative, and engaging workshops
that will be offered on November 20, 2024 at Wemrock Brook School.

Please review this brochure and select the workshops that interest you.  Then, register for the
workshops of your choice by clicking on the registration link.  It’s that simple! 

We look forward to another amazing and informative evening, as we continue to strengthen our
home/school partnership.

Regards,
Kerry Marsala
Principal, Taylor Mills School
Parent University Coordinator

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A36oHuUb80WvYDkq5DRa8SJC1m1UMuNReAn7VRq9TWU/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849ABAD2DA3FB6-52811677-8thannual

